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Date: October 15, 2014
Estherville Area Community

Dear Community Supporters:
Since 1982 the Estherville Area Ministerial Association has sponsored an annual Community Christmas Project, in cooperation with the Department of Human Services and Upper Des Moines Opportunity, for those in need in Emmet County. All contributions to this effort remain in Emmet County, and all who benefit reside in Emmet County.

A fact sheet concerning the Community Christmas Project is enclosed for your information. As you can see we helped 706 Emmet County residents in 2013, but over 1000 residents needed assistance in 2009. We can not predict the number of residents who need our help, but in the last five years we have helped an average of 894 Emmet County residents. 

During the past years we have sponsored the annual Tour of Homes as it was a reliable source of support for this project. However, due to the lack of available homes the Tour can not be held this year. Consequently, the Christmas Project needs your help funding this project so we can purchase gifts needed for the project. 

We invite you to consider the increased needs of the Community Christmas Project when you plan your Christmas giving for 2014. Donations are always welcome and needed and may be sent to the Community Christmas Project, P.O. Box 383, Estherville, Iowa 51334. If you have any questions or need further information please call Rev. Doug Burton at 712-362-4412 or Carol Pluth at 712-362-3426, or you can email melissalutat@aol.com.
Sincerely,
Rev. Doug Burton
Rev. Doug Burton
Community Christmas Project Coordinator 
for the Estherville Area Ministerial Association

Enclosure
2014 COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS PROJECT

GOAL – To provide gifts for anyone in Emmet County who qualifies for programs through the Department of Human Services (DHS) and Upper Des Moines Opportunity (UDMO) or who is recommended for participation by the clergy whom are members of the Estherville Area Ministerial Association (EAMA) and choose to participate. 

PROJECT LOCATION AND DATE – The Duhigg Center, 902 Central Avenue, Estherville, Iowa on Tuesday, December 2, 2014 from 9:00a – 5:00p. Enter through the South Door of the Duhigg Center for instructions. It is suggested that you not bring children.
QUALIFYING PARTICIPANTS – Persons qualify to participate when they use the services of the DHS or UDMO, or are recommended by clergy who are members of the EAMA. Qualifying persons must obtain a Christmas Project Coupon from UDMO or obtain one from a clergy member of the EAMA. 

DONATIONS – All monetary donations and gift items remain in Emmet County, and are used for this project. Annually, since 1982, this project has been totally dependent on the generosity of caring organizations, clubs, businesses, individuals, and churches. 

MONETARY DONATIONS – Please make checks payable to The Community Christmas Project and mail them to The Community Christmas Project, P.O. Box 383, Estherville, Iowa 51334-0383. 

GIFT ITEMS – New Items are needed for men, women, children or home. Do not wrap the items. Suggestions include sweat shirts, sweaters, shirts, t-shirts, under garments, pajamas, pants, jeans, blankets, quilts, sheets, pillows, bath towels, kitchen towels, toys, and games. Only new items are distributed.

COLLECTION SITES – Through Sunday, November 30, 2014, any EAMA Church will collect items. On Monday, December 1, 2014 from 8:00 – Noon, items can be dropped off at the Duhigg Center Gymnasium, 902 Central Avenue, Estherville, Iowa. 

SPONSORED BY – The Estherville Area Ministerial Association with assistance from DHS, UDMO, and volunteer ambassadors from each EAMA congregation.

2013 STATISTICS – 706 individuals representing 161 households received gifts. This includes 123 men, 170 women, and 413 children, all residents of Emmet County.

CONTACT – If you have questions or need further information, please contact Rev. Doug Burton at 712-362-4412 or Carol Pluth at 712-362-3426.
MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL!
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